
                      

 

 

 

This email could be a blast from your past or I just spoke to you last week…. but how long has it been 

since you’ve gotten one of these emails?  

 

                         Hello players and parents, 

 

This is a different type of message, but if you are in receipt of this email, sometime between 2005 and 

2020, you either completed a registration for Collegiate Prep Basketball Academy or you were on an 

independent team that competed in our Winter Travel League. 

I would love to hear what YOU have been up to since your time in Collegiate Prep! I 

have always said that our goals are whatever you define as YOUR goals.  Over the 

years I have been blessed in so many ways to work with so many talented young 

folks, as well as make tremendous connections with parents.  All along the way, that 

process and your success was additional fuel for me to then pass on to the next set 

of players as part of our BIG WHY of Erudio Incito Ductus or to Educate Inspire and Mentor. 

 

As for me…over the past 5 years I have been personally investing in real estate. I 

have documented those deals on Facebook and that has attracted some interest 

from others to work with me.  So, with basketball declining, I decided to get my 

real estate license.         

 

Through this series of communication I will be providing information relative to the market 

along the GA 400 corridor and even down into Atlanta, as last December I purchased a 

home 4 blocks from Mercedes Benz Stadium. I will also be providing investing tips and 

tricks that I’ve learned along the way. We hope you’ll stick with us! 

 

This is merely an introduction and there are already so many success stories to share as well as some 

opportunities for everyone in this industry.  If nothing else I think you will enjoy some light hearted 

humor along the way as we can all use more that in today’s climate. 

 

Be well and God Bless!  

Coach Tucker 


